
Protecting primates at HK zoo

     The Zoological and Botanical Gardens' mammal section has been
temporarily closed due to the COVID-19 epidemic, but staff have implemented
various measures to ensure the animals stayed active and healthy during the
closure.

     News.gov.hk spoke to Leisure and Cultural Services Department Senior
Amenities Assistant Cheung Wai-lam to find out about the anti-epidemic
measures implemented at the gardens and how zookeepers maintain the highest
standards of animal welfare.  
 
     The story is available at www.news.gov.hk/eng/feature today (December
27) in text and video format.
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